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 Gillian Simcox COMMNT2016/4502/P 07/09/2016  13:03:00 No48 is not directly adjacent to No50 but being at the end of the terrace it has a high boundary wall 

and is overlooked by the flats backing onto Rochester Place and we have a very small back yard. Most 

of the properties in the terrace have had extensions added to the original buildings in past years 

although No 48 has not.  Our concern is that any further extension should not block light into our lower 

ground floor family room/kitchen.
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